Circular No. 02/2025-26 Date : 02/07/2025

Dear Parents,

Greetings,

The school will reopen for students of Classes I to XIl on 3" July 2025 (Thursday), as per the regular
timings. School transport will run as usual.

Due to ongoing renovation work in the pre primary building, the school will reopen for Pre-Nursery,

LKG, and SKG children on 7t July.
Q

(Principal)

We look forward to welcoming our students back to school.
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